



Mr S. Welti Director of Tennis, ECTA Email: stephen.welti@ellesmere.com

5th September 2022

Dear Parent,

Tennis Coaching 2022-23

Should you wish your son/daughter to start tennis lessons at the College, please return the attached form by Wednesday 7th September 2022.

Many thanks.

Kind regards,

Sty Web

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com

A Woodard School Registered Charity number 1103049 Ellesmere College Ltd is a company, registered in England, no: 5066406